
 

 

         

Patrick Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Chief Regulatory Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com  
   
 
T 603.773.6544  www.unitil.com  

November 28, 2022 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429  

 
 
Re: Northern Utilities, Inc., New Hampshire Division - Docket DG 22-059, 

Corrected Tariff Pages effective December 1, 2022 
 
 
Chair Goldner, 

 
Northern Utilities - New Hampshire Division (“Northern”) hereby submits the 

following corrected tariff pages; 
 

Eighteenth Revised Page 86, 
Seventeenth Revised Page 88. 

 
These tariff pages replace those submitted on November 22, 2022 in Northern’s 

November monthly cost of gas report.  In that report the above referenced pages were 
submitted with the incorrect revision number. The attached tariff pages provide the 
correct tariff revision number. Red-lined versions of these corrected tariff pages are also 
enclosed. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact 

me or Chris Kahl at (603)773-6425. 
 

Sincerely     

       

Patrick H. Taylor 
      Chief Regulatory Counsel 




